Ellie Anderson wins Metro Spotlight Award
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Linn-Mar sophomore Ellie Anderson is the winner of the Metro Spotlight Award for high school
girls this week, the Metro Sports Report announced Sunday.

Anderson was selected to compete at the prestigious USA Volleyball High Performance
Championships in Tulsa, Okla., July 22-26. Only 33 girls from the entire
country were selected for the event.

Anderson participated at the USA Level, which is the highest level for high school players in
USA Volleyball. This was the third straight year
she was invited to compete.

Anderson was the starting setter for the Linn-Mar volleyball team last season as a freshman.

She collected 379 assists, 143 digs and 41 Kkills.
She also connected on 96 percent of her serves (285 or 297) and had 14 aces.

The Lions finished with a 23-15 record last year.

Anderson also competes for the Six Pack Volleyball Club of Cedar Falls.




